
Gentlemen :—

In preparing this second edition it has appeared to me that the 
Profession would obtain greater satisfaction from an arrangement 
whereby the reference to the older ordinances is left as it appeared in 
the first edition rather than, where such ordinances have been super­
seded by later legislation, dropping the earlier reference in favour of 
the later. This method has led to a double citation in many instances, 
but 1 trust it may prove more efficient for ready reference than would 
the briefer method.

E.M.
Morse, Sask., June 26th, 1912.


